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If you are a parent, carer or guardian and need of assistance with your child’s government education, 
please speak with the school principal, assistant principal or welfare/wellbeing coordinator to discuss 
your child’s requirements. The school can then place an application for assistance directly with SSR on 
the student’s behalf.

Should you have questions regarding applications for SSR assistance, please contact your child’s school 
directly.

.

One in ten Victorian 
state school students 

are supported by State 
Schools’ Relief.

Ensuring that every young person 
is able to participate with the same 
pride and dignity as their peers.

State Schools’ Relief is a not-for-profit organisation that improves the lives of tens of 
thousands of disadvantaged Victorian students, and their families, each year.

SSR’s simple and practical service ensures that all students can attend school in warmth 
and comfort with a greater sense of belonging and improved self-esteem, which in turn 
enhances their educational engagement.

How to apply

Issues such as poverty, neglect, family illness, abuse and 
homelessness continue to affect many Victorian families. 

SSR provides government school students with new 
uniforms, footwear and educational resources, including 
learning devices. 

SSR works side by side with all Victorian primary, 
secondary, specialist and language schools to ensure that 
any students facing hardship have the necessary items 
they require for school.

State Schools’ Relief’s principles

UNITY         EQUALITY         DIGNITY         BELONGING


